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Sefton Parent Carer Forum  

 

 

 

Sefton Parent Carer Forum are asking parent and 
carers to nominate those people or settings that 
have had a positive impact on their life. 
Please click the link or use the QR Code to put 
forward your nominations,. 
Nominations close on 16th February. 
https://forms.office.com/e/5sNJpBuj8g?origin=lprL
ink  
If you wish to nominate more than one person or 
setting in a single category then please do on a 
separate form. There are 10 categories and you do 
not have to nominate for each one, although you 
are welcome to do so. 
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